
From: Hilde Uccellini 

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 2:41 PM 

To: Bhardwaj, Priti S. 

Subject: Saugatuck Bridge 

 

Hello,my name is Hilde Uccellini and I live at Keyser Rd.I am totally against  changing the 

Bridge.I enjoy the small Town atmosfair and to walk over the Bridge' .Wy bring more pollution 

and noise into Saugatuck.If it comes to a Vote,count me out for the expansion.   

Hilde Uccellini 


